
Dear Parents,

As we approach our exciting performance of The Wizard of 
Oz, it is essential that all children attend each of the three 
scheduled club sessions. These rehearsals are crucial, as 
we will be running through the entire performance each 
night, ensuring that every child feels confident in their role 
and prepared for the big show. Consistent attendance 
allows for smoother transitions, better teamwork, and a 
polished final production. We want to give your children the 
best possible experience on stage, and their dedication to 
these rehearsals will make all the difference. Thank you for 
your support—we can't wait to see the magic come to life!

Best regards,
Wizard of Oz Crew


